
Cub Manufacturing News 11/5/15 

By Mr. Ryan Lamb and Students 

 

This week has been a busy week of getting everything organized and getting the 

brand new CNC Plasmacam. Also we set a ground rod to make sure our 

Plasmacam can function properly. We have to make a few minor adjustments to 

the Plasmacam so it makes more accurate cuts.   

 

 
This is some of our Cub Manufacturers cleaning our new CNC Plasma cutter.   



 
Our new Plasmacam. Mr. Lamb was happier than a kid at Christmas. 

 

 

 

 
Our system for the Plasmacam but we are still testing everything out. But we are still in our 

testing phase.  



 
Our grounded rod for our Plasmacam. It was awesome watching as we all work to put it in the 

ground.  

 


